
 

PORT OF KENNEWICK 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

AND MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Kennewick will hold a Special 

Meeting Tuesday, November 18, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. in the Port of Kennewick 

Commission Chambers, 350 Clover Island Drive, Suite 200, Kennewick, 

Washington, for the purpose of conducting regular business as the November 25, 

2014 Regular Commission meeting is cancelled.  Please Direct Questions to: 

509.586.1186 

 
 /s/ 

Don Barnes 

President, Board of Commissioners 

Port of Kennewick 

 

 

 

Legal Notice Advertisement Dates:  November 12 and 16, 2014 

 

 


